From: Poling, Jeanie (CPC)

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 7:33 PM
To: Balboa Reservoir Compliance (ECN)
Subject: FW: Please build the Balboa Reservoir project!

From: Dan Tasse <dan.tasse@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 7:23 PM

To: Fung, Frank (CPC) <frank.fung@sfgov.org>; Rich Hillis <richhillissf@gmail.com>; Melgar, Myrna (CPC)
<myrna.melgar@sfgov.org>; Johnson, Milicent (CPC) <milicent.johnson@sfgov.org>; Koppel, Joel (CPC)
<joel.koppel @sfgov.org>; Moore, Kathrin (CPC) <kathrin.moore@sfgov.org>; Richards, Dennis (CPC)
<dennis.richards@sfgov.org>; CPC.BalboaReservoir <CPC.BalboaReservoir@sfgov.org>

Subject: Please build the Balboa Reservoir project!

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Planning Commission,

| live in Noe Valley, pretty close to the planned Balboa reservoir project. Please build it! 1100 units of housing would be a
huge help, and 50% of that being affordable is even better. And if it's on the site of a parking lot, we don't even lose
much of anything.

| know some people are concerned that it's not more affordable. Well, I'd much rather see 550 units of affordable
housing plus 550 market rate, than nothing. And I'd much rather see these 1100 units now than anything delayed. As
they say, "justice delayed is justice denied" - the same is true for housing. Any units we build will eventually make all of
our housing more affordable.

Thank you for your consideration.
Dan Tasse
201 27th St Apt 5, San Francisco



